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Productivity Commission 
Architects Inquiry 
LB2, Collins Street East 
MELBOURNE 
VICTORIA 8003 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 
I have examined the issue of the Productivity Commission reviewing the Architects Acts in all 
States and Territories. 
 
As a registered Architect and a past National and State President of the RAIA, I believe my 
long experience as an Architect in private practice equips me to very strongly support the 
view of the Architects' Board of Western Australia in its considered submission that 
registration of Architects be retained and that an appropriate model would be a Uniform Act 
across Australia, administered by State or Territory Boards. 
 
The alternative will be a demise of the architectural profession as it now operates whereby the 
best interests of the community are being served by professionals whose appropriate 
qualification, ongoing training and experience is reflected in Registration. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
(signature) 
 
 
Ronald Bodycoat AM LFRAIA 

 


